
The Past Revisited 
   MARCH Calendar 

 The LAHS display area will 

continue to be open on Mon-

days and Wednesdays, 10:00 

a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 

 The LAHS monthly board 

meeting will be held on Mon-

day, March 16 at 3:00 p.m.    

All members are invited to 

attend. 
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Daylight Saving Time 
Daylight Saving Time returns 
on Sunday, March 9. Don't 
forget to "spring ahead”. 

Membership Renewal 
Have you renewed your 
membership?  We hope 
you will consider supporting 
the LAHS by joining or re-
newing your membership.  
The LAHS can only carry out 
its mission with your help. 

NEW LAHS fundraiser  
Stop in at the LAHS during 
regular open hours to pick 
up a set of note cards.  
Each pack costs only $5 
and includes eight cards, 
two each of four historically 
significant pictures.  Great 
for gifts or your own notes. 

New display features LME 
A new display in the main 
area features Lakeville  
Motor Express (LME), started 
in 1921 by Vincent Wren, 
who hauled milk for dairy 
farmers, helped Carl Krause 
with ice harvesting, did 
general trucking, and had 
a house-moving business. 
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The LAHS would like to welcome 

Patty Ruedy to the Heritage Center.  

We look forward to working together 

during upcoming events. 

Linda, we have enjoyed collaborating 

with you on several projects and will 

miss your presence.  We wish you all 

the best and hope to see you often in 

the future. 

Come by to see the 
Ice Harvesting Display 
     The ice harvesting window 
display  is ready!!  Our historians 
have compiled information and 
gathered artifacts (some on 
loan from Dakota City Heritage 
Village).  Most of the tools in the 
display were used by Joseph 
Weichselbaum, Betty’s father, to 
harvest ice many years ago.  
Betty still uses one of the ice 
choppers on her driveway.  If 

you remember ice 
boxes, you will likely 
recall having to mop 
up the melting ice 
overflow from the  
water catch-pan! 


